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Heads Up 

 

Don’t forget its Elf 

Owls Cake Sale on 

Friday 23 June 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thought of the Week  
 

“I have a hand, and you 

have another; put them 

together and we have 

each other.” 

 

Girl Scout Motto 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

                                

We hope that you are all enjoying the sunshine. Our ‘Rainbow Reflection 

Garden’ looks stunning and is highly colourful, filled with wildlife including 

buzzing insects and elegant butterflies. It is a place where the children love 

to be and enjoy their outside leanring. 

 

We are looking forward to our annual sports week, starting on Monday 26th 

June.  This week ends with Hambleton ’Sports Day 23’ and our ‘Summer 

Fair’. Sports Day takes place on Friday 30th June, beginning at 1.00pm. 

              
WATER WARNING 

Our local Community Liason Officer has been in touch asking us to remind 

all children of the dangers of swimming/playing in rivers/ponds and lakes. 

Now that the nice weather is here, it is very tempting to jump in the water. 

We ask all parents to have a chat with their children.  We have also remind 

children in assembly. 

 

Health & Safety: 48 hours absence after sickness/diarrhoea 

Please be reminded that if your child has been sick or had diarrhoea, 

they must not return to school until 48 hours after their last episode. This is 

in order to protect the health of all of our children. This rule must be 

followed, even if you feel that your child has been sick from over-eating or 

similar. Thank you for supporting the health of our school community. 

                                             

PE Kit 

Our school PE kit consists of a red t-shirt and black shorts.  We would like to 

remind all parents/carers that football shirts/football kits should not be 

worn.  Thank you. 

 

Barn Owls Cake Sale 

An amazing total of £134.85 was raised at the Barn Owls Cake Sale before 

the half term holidays.  We hope everyone enjoyed a cake or two and a 

huge thank you to all who brought in cakes and made some delicious home 

bakes too!  We look forward to our next Cake Sale on Friday 23 June hosted 

by our lovely Elf Owls.  Ice Cream Friday will not take place on this day. 

 

Fathers Day Lunch  

It was great to see so many fathers and grandfathers at our ‘Father’s Day 

Lunch’ on Wednesday. The children loved showing our special visitors the 

school grounds and playing games with them outside.  There were many 

clean dinner trays and the feedback given from a dad was …. ‘great food – 

especially the pudding… but where is the pink custard?’ 

 

https://dailyverses.net/1-peter/3/8


      

    

 

Meningitis 5K Inflatable Run 

Hambleton staff members took part in the 5K Inflatable run last wekend to 

raise money for the charity ‘Meningitis Now’. A fun time was had by 

everyone and the sunshine shone throughout. We would like to say a BIG 

thankyou to all those who have already donated. 

 

       

              
 

Sports Day and Summer Fair 

A reminder that our sports day is to take place on Friday 30 June at 1 pm.  

All parents/carers welcome.  Please bring a chair or blanket to sit on as we 

will have a few benches outside but not enough for all spectators to sit on. 

Your child will need to wear a t-shirt in their house colours. 

GREEN – Earth       BLUE  - Air     RED – Fire     WHITE/YELLOW – Water 

 

The  annual Summer Fair then begins straight after sports day on Friday 30 

June. Please support this event as a lot of work goes into it and it is a great 

fundraiser for school with every child benfitting from the profits. 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME. 

 

Also tombola prizes, bottles for the bottle stall, bottle bags and clean cuddly 

toys are required.  Any donations can be left in the school entrance porch in 

the box labelled Summer Fair. 

 



Eagle Owl ‘Phunky Food’ cooking session 

The children all enjoyed a healthy cooking session this week where a fruit 

crunch was created and then eaten! 

 

                   
 

           
 

Class Photos 

All pre ordered Class Photos were sent out last week.  

 

The Hambleton Hoodies have arrived! 

 

                  
 

Sunhats and Suncream 

Now the sunny weather has arrived and is hopefully here to stay, please 

remember to apply suncream to your child before school and send sun 

cream, a sun hat and water bottle in each day. Many thanks! 

 

The Wise Owls Winners were: 

 

Friday 9th June 

Little Owls: Ivor 

Elf Owls: Jacob & Evalyn 

Barn Owls:  Pheobe 

Tawny Owls:  Layla 

Hawk Owls: Everbody! 

Snowy Owls: Everybody! 

Eagle Owls: Sophie & Jonquil 

 



 

****   REMINDER – WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL  ****     

Please be vigilant re healthy snacks and the contents of 

packed lunches .      

 

 


